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N O T I C E

The Permanent Council Secretariat presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group to Finalize the Study and Recommendations on Modernization and Changes Needed to Provide the OAS with Technical, Advisory, and Educational Expertise on Defense and Security Issues, wishes to announce that the Working Group meeting scheduled for Thursday, September 25, 2003, has been cancelled in view of the protocolary meeting of the Permanent Council to receive His Excellency the President of Paraguay.
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